
Welcome to the “New” Iowa Valley Website! 
 
Students, staff and parents; first of all welcome to the new website here at Iowa Valley Jr/Sr 

High School!  It is our hope that this new website will be easier to browse and navigate as well 

as keeping you updated on events and activities going on in our district.  I can’t go on any further 

without giving credit where credit is due, that being our developer Mrs. Ashton Linnell who is 

also our Business Education teacher and the Talented and Gifted Education director for our 

district.  It is with her guidance and direction that you are able to see what you see with this 

website, still the same web address as used before but just lots of “new things” added and other 

items to be added as time passes.  Mrs. Linnell plans on incorporating website design and 

updating through one of her classes, but currently it will be maintained by her.  If you have any 

questions or comments, which can be partly addressed through our new “Twitter” feed found at 

the top, but also don’t hesitate to contact one of the building principals, either myself at 

skreman@iowa-valley.k12.ia.us or Cindy Miller at the elementary at cmiller@iowa-

valley.k12.ia.us and we’ll pass on that information to whomever needs it.  Again welcome to 

Iowa Valley it’s new website and just to let you know, it’s still under construction, but very 

operable.   Until next time…..GO TIGERS!   

 


